
The New Jersey Dept. of Education mandates that children ages 6 months to 59 

months attending a pre-school facility are REQUIRED annually to receive one (1) 

dose of the influenza (flu) vaccine between Sept. 1,2018 and Dec.31,2018. 

 

They are also required to receive a minimum of 2 doses of the pneumococcal 

conjugate vaccine (pcv) with at least one dose received after their 1st birthday 


